
    TRUSTEES OF THE TRUST FUNDS 

         TOWN HALL ANNEX ROOM 

     January 10, 2023 

 

Attendees:   Chair Barbara Lobdell, Blaine Kaiser, Judy Cole, and Kathryn 

Carpentier (KC), Town Finance Director who arrived at 11:05 

The meeting was called to order at 10:56 by Chair Barbara 

The minutes of the December 13, 2022 were discussed as there was some 

confusion about the wording of two sentences; KC questioned the accuracy of 

some of the stated numbers. The minutes will be reviewed and revised for 

approval at our next meeting.  

The remainder of the meeting was a work session for the purpose of reviewing 

the figures sent by Three Bearings to be entered into the 2022 Wolfeboro Town 

Report.  

Next meeting will be held on January 24th at 11:00 to finalize the information for 

the Town Report and approve the minutes of December 13, 2022. 

Judy Cole 

Secretary 

 


